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Water Fair in Española postponed to protect public health   
 

ESPAÑOLA — Following the New Mexico Department of Health’s public health order regarding mass 
gatherings and in an effort to prevent transmission of COVID-19 (novel coronavirus), the Water Fair 
scheduled for March 13 and 14 in Española has been postponed until further notice.  
 
The New Mexico Environment Department is committed to hosting a Water Fair, which provides free 
water testing to private well owners, for the residents of Española and Rio Arriba County and will 
reschedule the event as soon possible.  
 
Our priority during this time is to protect public health by limiting the potential impacts of COVID-19 in 
New Mexico.   
 
To learn more about COVID-19 and how to protect yourself and others, please visit 
http://cv.nmhealth.org/. More information about Water Fairs is available at 
https://www.env.nm.gov/gwqb/water-fairs/.  
 

### 
 

NMED does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, age or sex in the administration of its programs or activities, as 
required by applicable laws and regulations.  NMED is responsible for coordination of compliance efforts and receipt of inquiries concerning non-
discrimination requirements implemented by 40 C.F.R. Parts 5 and 7, including Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended; Section 504 
of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973; the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, and Section 13 of the Federal 
Water Pollution Control Act Amendments of 1972. If you have any questions about this notice or any of NMED’s non-discrimination programs, 
policies or procedures, you may contact: 

 
Kristine Yurdin, Non-Discrimination Coordinator | NMED |1190 St. Francis Dr., Suite N4050 | P.O. Box 5469 | Santa Fe, NM 87502 
(505) 827-2855 or nd.coordinator@state.nm.us 
 
If you believe that you have been discriminated against with respect to a NMED program or activity, you may contact the Non-Discrimination 
Coordinator. 
 

### 

The Environment Department’s mission 
is to protect and restore the 

environment and to foster a healthy 
and prosperous New Mexico for 
present and future generations. 
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